THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

Department of Romance Languages
and Literatures

January 29, 1942

vr. Jemes K. Hitt )Vb
Assistant Reglstrar /
University of Kensas

Lewrence, Kansas
Dear Jim:

I am sending to you the enclosed letter
which I presume either you or the Chancellor's

Office sent on to me. I have prepared the
enclosed translation for your information.
You will see that the letter has nothing

to do with this Department.

Very truly yours,

o

W.H.Shoemeaker
Chairman

y



